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MEMO

To Porfirio Cevallos
From Micheal Sole

Date January 13, 2022
Subject Signature Delegation - FPL-LQG FLD00807792 Biennial Haz Waste Report

I, Michael Sole, cettify that I am the Vice President, Envitonmental Services of NextEra Energy, Inc., parent
company of Florida Power and Light Company, a Florida corporation (the “Company”) named as
Respondent in the 2021 Biennial Report attached herein; that Porfirio Cevallos, in his capacity as Senior
Environtnental Specialist, Florida Power and Light, Co. is authotized to enter intoand execute the 2021
Biennial Report in the name and on behalf of the Company; that said 2021 Biennial Report was duly signed
by him for and on behalf of said corporation by the authority of its governing body, and is ‘within the scope of
its corporate powets.
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Michael Sole
Vice President Environmental Services.
NextEra Energy, Inc.

Florida Power & Light Company

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408




